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VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION OF TRADING IN FHL SHARES

Fijian Holdings Limited (FHL) today announces that it has applied to the South
Pacific Stock Exchange (SPX) for a voluntary suspension in trading of FHL shares
on the SPX trading platform pursuant to stipulated provision 73.1 of the SPX
Listing Rules. The same has been approved by SPX to be effective from today
Friday 26t February 2021.

The request for voluntary suspension in trading of FHL shares has emanated from
being the parent company of Fiji TV, a public listed company on the SPX, of which the
requirement to recall its financial statement for the financial year ended 30t June
2020 is needed. HUMES
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With the voluntary suspension, FHL anticipates delay in releasing its six months’
financial statement until 15th March 2021.

Acting Chairman for FHL, Mr. Yogesh Karan said that whilst the recall of Fiji TV's me
financial statement may not materially impact the financial statement of FHL group;
however, in the best interest of the company and its shareholders, the request for 6
voluntary suspension in trading FHL shares is necessary. :
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For further information, please contact Mereoni Matavou on 3305017 or email
Mereoni.Matavou@fijianholdings.com.fj




